Peel Park Primary School and Nursery Peel Park Drive, Bradford, BD2 4PR Tel: 01274 639377 Fax: 01274 648412 Email: office@peelpark.bradford.sch.uk Headteacher: Mrs Andrea Grist

www.peelpark.eschools.co.uk



10th January, 2024

Bags2School

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s),

Happy New Year!

The Climate Ambassador club have been finding ways to reduce, reuse and recycle more in and around school. We are working with the company **Bags2School** who will collect old clean clothes (NOT SCHOOL UNIFORM), hats, gloves, soft toys, towels and blankets to reuse and redistribute to people who need them here in the UK as well as abroad.

Please look at their website to find out more. www.bags2school.com

In return they will pay school depending on the amount of clothes we recycle with them (£500 per ton).

Your child has been given a bag that you can fill and return to school by Thursday 25th January.

If you need more bags please just use clean bin bag liners and make sure they are tightly secure. We hope you can help us raise funds for school as well as help the environment through this activity.

Thank you for your ongoing support

The Climate Ambassadors Mrs Docherty









